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IMPORTANT NOTICE 

June 26, 2025 

 

Dear 4-H Supporter, 

Thank you for your continued support of the St. Joseph County 4-H Program! We look 
forward to seeing you the week of September 14. 

New for 2025, the St. Joseph County Grange Fair has gone to electronic ticketing. This 
means there will be no paper tickets, and your admission tickets will be sent to you via 
email. You can screenshot your tickets, save them to your digital wallet, or print them 
prior to arrival – this is highly recommended to avoid disruption in traffic. You may also 
pull up the ticket when you get to the gate. 

We have not previously requested email addresses. For you to receive free admission 
tickets on behalf of St. Joseph County 4-H, please contact us with your email address 
by Friday, August 8. 

Email: msue.stjoseph@msu.edu  

Phone: 269-467-5511 

Office address: MSU Extension, 612 E. Main St., Centreville, MI 49032 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Please understand that 
we are doing the best we can to make sure everyone receives their fair admission 
tickets per the new St. Joseph County Grange Fair processes.  

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Kayla Mitchell 
4-H Program Coordinator 
St. Joseph County MSU Extension 
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